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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Thanks to Gene Ohlman for purchasing the 
goodies for the school kids and those who sacked 
the candy; also, to those who have donated to the 
Food Drive as well as the Baby Shower for Jesus. 
     Thanks to Cruz Jasso, who will chair the Council 
Free Throw Contest in January (tentative date is 
Jan. 9).  Note that the State Golf Tournament 
weekend in Emporia has been changed to 
July 16-17, 2011.  Mark your calendar now. 
     There will be a First Degree at the January 
meeting.  Have your candidate there by 6:45 p.m.  
As things get hectic, as they usually do, please 
remember the reason for the season. 
 

      

 

 

ADOPTED SEMINARIANS 

   The council’s adopted Sacred Heart seminarians 
for the 2010-2011 fraternal year are 

   Thomas Vehige and Oswaldo Sandoval 
   Mundelein Seminary 
   1000 E. Maple Ave. 
   Mundelein, IL  60060 
 

Adam Wilczak, the seminarian who was here last 
summer, is also at the above address. 
      

 

BABY SHOWER FOR JESUS 

     There are still a few days left to contribute to the 
baby shower for Jesus.  All items that a new baby 
or the family would need are appreciated.  Sorry, 
furniture can not be accepted at this time.  A crib is 
in the back of the church to collect the donated 
items.  Thanks for your generosity! 
 
 

 
 

Remember the reason for the season 
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

• December    Baby Shower for Jesus 
 

• No officers’ meeting in December 

• Dec. 25 Christmas Day 

• Jan.   9 Council Free Throw Contest (tentative) 

• Jan. 11 Officers’ meeting, 5:30 p.m. (date change) 

• Jan. 23 Breakfast 

• Jan. 24 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 

 First Degree at 7 p.m., followed by meeting 

• Feb. 20 2nd and 3rd Degree in Olpe 

• Feb. 27 Breakfast 

• Mar. 13 Breakfast 

• Apr. 15 Fish Fry 

• Apr. 29 – May 2     State K of C Convention 

• May   1 Senior Recognition Lunch 

 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   November – Jim/Nicole Gartner 
 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   November – Marvin Brown 
 
 

•          •          • 

 

KNIGHTS NOTES 

• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  Contact 
Ron Dinkel (dinkel@cableone.net) or Vince 
Hammerl (nuhusker@sbcglobal.net).  It can also be 
viewed on the council’s web site. 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 
• The 2011 State Knights of Columbus bowling 

tournament will be in Topeka Feb. 19-20,            
Feb. 26-27, and March 5-6. You only need to bowl 
one weekend and you don't need to be a league 
bowler to join in the fun.  Contact Grand Knight Fred 
Gaede, Vince Hammerl, Johnny Clark, Mike Dvorak 
or Mark Braddy for more information.  The entry 
deadline is Jan. 7. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


